Dear Parents/Carers,

| recently wrote to you about the Future Frontiers Coaching Programme that your child has been
selected to participate in. The aim of the programme is to help students make sure they are on track to
achieving their career aspirations and that they are able to make informed decisions regarding their
post-16 options.

In year 10, this will involve your child attending 4 sessions during school time at the London business
Ares Management (6th Floor, 10 New Burlington Street, W1S 3BE).on the 5th, 12th, 19th and the
26th March.

During those sessions your child will work with a business volunteer to:

Discover and explore careers based on their strengths, interests, and motivations
Research what qualifications and skills they need to achieve their top career
Speak to a professional in the industry they are most interested in

Build a career plan to turn their aspirations in to a reality

Two members of staff including Mrs Brehme and myself will be accompanying the students to the
business each week. We will be leaving Welling school at 10.00am to catch a bus to Woolwich station
and from there the Elizabeth line to Tottenham Court Road. Once there they will have a short walk to
the business location.

They will aim to arrive back at Welling School for 3pm, but this is dependent on traffic and this means
that students may be slightly late arriving back at school. Students will receive lunch at the placement.
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions on

jasminder.sanghera@wellingschool-tkat.org

Please can you complete the student consent form and return to Karen Elsmere by the 9th February
2024.

Kind regards

Jas Sanghera

Assistant Headteacher


https://www.aresmgmt.com/
mailto:jasminder.sanghera@wellingschool-tkat.org







